
Dry Island Park Trip report 
May 26 
 Mother nature cooperated and provided sun and a gentle breeze for the club’s spring 
social trip. Coordinated by Jeff and Debbie Kirtzinger, 44 veteran and new members 
gathered at Dry Island Provincial Park to enjoy the unique terrain and a bit of treasure 
hunting. 
 Steve coordinated one group up river toward the dry island while Jeff coordinated the 
second group around the dry island in search of a dinosaur dig site. The third group 
went in search of geocaches under the tutelage of Terry.  
 A bit of mud impeded our progress at times and a few hungry mosquitoes drew blood 
but through our various routes we all reached the top of Dry Island to enjoy the views. 
 Back at the picnic area, we were rewarded with a BBQ arranged by Jeff and Debbie. 
Smokies were donated by club members Sharlyne and Ivan Smith of Big Bend Market. 
Some of us were sure we had earned a second helping!  
 Thanks to all who worked to make this great day possible. 
 
 

 


